
Public Meeting Notification

Washington Street (St James St to Brighton border)
Thursday May 16, 2019, 6-8 PM

Newton City Hall, Room 204
1000 Commonwealth Avenue, Newton

Overview The City of Newton is working on a proposal to change the 
pavement marking striping on Washington Street between St James 
Street and the Brighton border.  

Project goals
• Decrease vehicle speeds
• Decrease likelihood of crashes
• Increase safety and comfort for all users

Using paint and signage, the project will
• Create a lateral shift in travel lanes
• Stripe narrower travel lanes
• Add crosswalks
• Add bike lanes
• Consolidate parking on one side of road (alternates)

Meeting Info Learn about the proposal and share your thoughts.
Thursday May 16, 2019, 6-8 PM

Newton City Hall, Room 204
1000 Commonwealth Avenue, Newton

Contact Nicole Freedman, Director of Transportation Planning, 
Nfreedman@newtonma.gov, (617) 796-1481.

Example of lateral shift
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